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St Peter’s is a warm, caring and inclusive school where everyone feels valued and can grow in confidence and faith. In this 

supportive community, children are encouraged to develop enquiring minds, a lifelong love of learning and a respect for other 
people and cultures. We are led by our core Christian Values of Community, Compassion, Truth, Trust, Friendship and Endurance 

 

Be sympathetic, love one another, be compassionate and humble   1 Peter 3:8 

 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
  

  

I wanted to get this news out to you asap and so this is ‘hot off the press’! 
 
On Thursday 18th March, myself, my vice, Laura Wise and Foundation Governor, John Rhodes, along with 
the Diocese of York Advisor and the Local Authority Advisor, conducted a Head Teacher interview day, and 
I am very pleased to inform you all that Mrs Anderson, our Interim Head has been offered the post of our 
new Head Teacher. I am also pleased to inform you that she has accepted. I am sure you will all join me 
and the rest of the Governors in saying huge congratulations to her, and WELL DONE. 
 
 
I just wanted to say a big thank you for all your support for Mrs Anderson over these past 5 months, while 
she took on the interim leadership role at a very difficult time, this has been invaluable to her. I also wanted 
to say a massive well done in successfully supporting your children in the recent episode of home learning 
and their full return to school. These are still challenging times and as always, you have gone above and 
beyond to keep your children and your families safe. 
 
As we head into the Easter period, I want to wish you, the children and your families a very happy and safe 
Easter. 
 
 
Very best wishes to you all and to your families 
Shirley Sowray 
Chair of Governors  
 

 


